Carolyn Leigh

I oppose Hudbay's request for a Class II permit. The mine's location near Green Valley, plus
watersheds, including the Santa Cruz River, additional areas protected by both AZ and the US
government, require the higher Class I level. Air pollution can easily carry south to Nogales and
north to the Tucson basin depending on wind patterns. I request that ADEQ require a Class I permit.
Thank you for your consideration. Carolyn Leigh



